
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science 
NMFC / GEN - 001 / September, 2024 

Notice 

(For BMS, B.Com (A & F) BAMMC, B.Sc.IT and B.Sc.CS 

ATKT and Ex- Students Examination Sep, 2024) 

Students appearing for Semester I / II/ I / IV ATKT Examination, 

September, 2024 are hereby informed that as per the circular no 95 

received from Govt. of Maharashtra for Mumbai and Mumbai Suburbs, 

the Holiday for Idd-E-Milad which was supposed to be on Monday, 16th 

September 2024 is shifted to Wednesday, 18th September 2024. 

14h September, 2024 

Hence, all the ATKT examination being conducted on Wednesday, 

18th September, 2024 is postponed and shifted to Monday, 23 

September, 2024. 

remains the same. 

Note that the venue and timings of the revised date examinations 

(1/� Principal) (Examination Chairperson) (Vice-Principal) 
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